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President: 

Paul Birschbach 

18 West Main St. Suite L 

Chilton, WI  53048 

(920) 378-2857 

pbirschbach@townofharrison.org 

 

Vice President: 

Lorelei Fuehrer 

2400 Post Road 

Plover WI  54467 

(715) 459-8650 

lfuehrer@ploverwi.gov 

 

Secretary: 

Nicole Krahn 

215 Church Ave 

Oshkosh, WI  54903-1130 

(920) 236-5036 

nkrahn@ci.oshkosh.wi.us 

 

Treasurer: 

Rob Cormier 

100 N Jefferson St 

Green Bay, WI  54301 

(920) 448-3304 

robco@ci.green-bay.wi.us 

 

Website Coordinator: 

Brian Walter 

PO BOX 426 

Neenah, WI  54957 

(920) 886-6131 

bwalter@ci.neenah.wi.us 

 

 

 

Call to Order- President Paul Birschbach called the meeting to order at 11:00AM with 

15 members in attendance. 

The speaker from DSPS did not show up for the morning meeting so there was no DSPS 

update. 

Approval of Minutes- A motion was made to approve the 6/4/2015 minutes.  The motion 

received a second and carried. 

Treasurer’s Report-  Rob Cormier presented the Treasurer’s Report.  A motion was 

made to approve the report.  The motion received a second and carried. 

 

Committee Reports: 

Information & Schooling- The next meeting will be on September 3
rd
.  No one has 

heard from Dennis Jensen regarding the ICC class being held.   

 

Old Business:  

Bill Hebert stated that Phil Borchardt is working on the jacket orders/options.  He 

currently has 4 different jacket options and Phil will have samples at the September 

meeting.  They’ll also send information out via the website and by email.  Look for the 

application in the next few weeks.  They’re also trying to locate a digital image of our 

association logo. 

New Business: 

 

Chris Jensen asked if ICC testing would be an option at the WI Building Inspectors 

Institute next year.  Nicole said she’d look into it. 

 

There was a discussion on the lack of inspectors and how hard it is to get open positions 

filled.  It was mentioned that our association should contact area technical colleges to see 

if they could start a program for inspectors.  We also talked about the need to promote 

our profession better. 

 

Adjournment- A motion was made to adjourn the meeting.  The motion received a 

second and carried. 
 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Nicole Krahn 

Nicole Krahn 

BIANEW Secretary 

 

Website: bianew.org A Non-Profit Organization of Municipal Inspectors Dedicated to the Education and Training 

of Its Members and Uniform Enforcement of the Wisconsin State Building Codes.  

 


